OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF UNIVERSITY INSTRUCTION
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

December 24, 2020

All The Chairpersons/Directors/Coordinators are hereby informed that
there is no winter-break in all PU teaching departments and

Regional Centres for the academic session 2020-2021.

Sd/-
Dean of University Instruction

Issued to all concerned



